IN THE MATTER DRAINAGE DISTRICT No. 48
WORTH COUNTY, IOWA

MINUTES

The Board of Supervisors of Worth County, Iowa, acting for and on behalf of
Drainage District No. 48, Worth County, Iowa, met at the Worth County
courthouse at 9:30 A.M. CST, June 23, 2025.

Members present: Mark Smeby, Chairperson
A.J. Stone Vice-Chairperson
Enos Loberg, Supervisor

Also present:

Jacki Backhaus, Auditor

Valerie Paulson, Drainage Clerk
Bolton & Menk: Colton Cunningham

Continued Reclassification Hearing for DD No. 48 at 9:30 A.M.

Colton Cunningham with Bolton & Menk went over the 16 new
reclassification schedules and discussed Amendment #1 from last hearing and
Amendment #2 which was accepted by the board on June 16th. Lands to the North
were questioned at the last hearing. Bluestem Trust submitted tile maps to
Bolton & Menk which resulted in a 9.5 ac reduction and a recalculation of DD
48 Lat 15 schedule.

With no questions or objections, the hearing was adjourned at 9:42 A.M.
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Mark Smeby
Chairperson
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Valerie Paulson
Drainage Clerk




